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STATEWIDE INDEPENDENT LIVING COUNCIL

841 Bishop Street, Suite 201

Honolulu, HI  96813

Phone: 808-585-7452 

Notice of Public Comments 

The Statewide Independent Living Council (SILC) and the Department of Vocational Rehabilitation (DVR) will be conducting an informational session and an opportunity for the public to provide comments regarding the 2011-2013 State Plan for Independent Living (SPIL). 

The submittal to the Federal government of the State Plan is a requirement for the continuing flow of grant funds to support the activities of the independent living and vocational rehabilitation programs.  

The informational session with time for public comments will be held at 11:00 A.M. until 12:00 P.M.  on Tuesday, August 31, 2010 at the following addresses: 
Oahu

· 414 Kuwili Street, Suite 102, Honolulu, HI 96817,
HCIL Oahu.   

· 54-113 Kawaipuna St., Hauula, HI 96717, Hauula Center 
Big Island

· Hilo, Hawaii Hilo Hawaii State Building Conference Room A 75 Aupuni Street, 1st Floor
Maui
· Hawaii Centers for Independent Living – Maui 220 Imi Kala Street, Suite 103, Wailuku, HI 96793.
Molokai

· Hawaii Centers for Independent Living – Molokai 290 Kolapa Pl Suite 103, Kaunakaki, HI 96748

Kauai

· The Kauai State Building 3060 Eiwa St., Lihue, Hi   3rd floor conference room 

People may also participate by calling in to a conference call the number is: 888-482-3560    

The access code is: 5857452     

Materials will be available in accessible formats and sign language interpreters at each site. 

The session will be one hour and all comments written or otherwise will be accepted during the day.  

All interested persons are invited to attend the session and to state their views relative to the State Plan for Independent Living (SPIL) either orally or in writing. Should written testimony be presented, one (1) copy shall be made available to the facilitator at the public comment session or to the SILC office by email at: silchi@lava.net or phone 808-585-7452.  Written comments will be accepted through September 6-2010.   If any accommodations for access are required, please call The SILC at: 808-585-7452 (V/T) by 
August 25, 2010. 
The SPIL can be reviewed and comments can be emailed to SILC through the SILC website, at http://www.hisilc.org 

